
 
 
RE: National Night Out 
Tuesday, August 2 from 6pm – 9pm 
Cambridge Shopping Center (Union Hill & Route 9)  
 
Dear valued business: 
 
The Marlboro Township Police Department is hosting a ‘National Night Out Event’ and is 
looking for interested businesses to participate in this national community family event.  The 
event is FREE for you to attend but the police department only asks that no items are for sale 
during the event.  Business promotion featuring give-a-ways, games, flyers and other 
promotional items are encouraged.   
 
This is a great opportunity for you and your business to reach out to local families, become 
involved in our great community and promote your business. The event will be held on 
Tuesday, August 2, 2022 from 6 PM to 9 PM at the Cambridge Shopping Center located at the 
intersection of Route 9 and Union Hill Road.  
 
To reserve a section or for additional information, please email 
nationalnightout@marlboropd.org  
 
We hope you are able to join us for this important community event to promote 
police/community partnership.   
The NNO Team 
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